
  
 

December 31, 2009 

 

Dear Mayor, Councilmembers, Residents, and Employees: 

 

Holiday Closure: City facilities will be closed Friday, January 1, 2010, in observance of the holiday.  

 

Open House for 42nd Avenue S. Sidewalk Improvements: The Public Works Department will host an 

Open House on Thursday, January 7, at City Hall from 5:30 to 7:30 PM to view the final draft of plans for 

42nd Avenue S. Sidewalk Project. City staff will be on hand to answer questions about the design and 

construction of this project that will improve pedestrian safety and mobility for residents and students of 

the schools in the neighborhood. The attached notice has been mailed to area residents and is also posted 

on the City’s website. Following the open house, the website will also provide access to the maps and 

drawings presented at the meeting.  Construction is expected to begin in spring and be complete prior to 

the start of the 2010/11 school year.   

 

Attachments: 

Open House Flyer 

 

Council Actions    12.29.09 

 

You can view the City’s Event Calendar at: 

http://www.ci.seatac.wa.us/index.aspx?page=16 
 

  

 

Todd Cutts, Acting City Manager 

 

City Manager’s Weekly Update 

http://www.ci.seatac.wa.us/index.aspx?page=16


The City of SeaTac has completed the design of pedestrian improvements along the 

east side of 42nd Avenue South between S 176th Street and S 188th Street. This project 

will improve pedestrian safety and mobility for residents and students of the schools in 

the neighborhood. The work includes construction of curbs, sidewalks, and drainage 

improvements. 

Drop-in any time during the Open House and City staff will answer questions you may 

have about the project. No formal presentation will be made. If you are unable to at-

tend, information shown at the Open House will be available from the City website after 

January 7th; or you may contact the project manager anytime at the telephone number, 

email, or address shown below. 

Project Schedule 

Spring 2009  Design Started 

May 27, 2009  First Open House 

Summer 2009  Final Design 

Jan 7, 2010  Second Open House (City Hall 5:30 to 7:30pm) 

May - Sep 2010  Construction 

Sidewalk Improvement Project 

42nd Avenue South 

(S 176th Street to S 188th Street) 

Please join us 

for an Open 

House! 

See the design for the 

sidewalk project in your 

neighborhood 

Thursday, Jan. 7th 

5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

Drop-In Anytime 

at 

City Hall 

4800 S 188th Street 

SeaTac WA  98188 

 

 

More Information 

Contact: Daren Grilley 

Assistant City Engineer 

(206) 973-4746 

dgrilley@ci.seatac.wa.us 

City of SeaTac 

4800 S 188th Street 

SeaTac 98188 

www.ci.seatac.wa.us 

Project Budget 

The 42nd Ave S sidewalk 

project is funded by City 

of SeaTac capital im-

provement funds. Prop-

erty owners will not be 

assessed for the cost of 

this project. 



The following Council action was taken at the December 29, 2009 Special Council Meeting: 

 

Agenda Bill #3192; Ordinance #09-1043 authorizing the purchase of real property located at 15247 International 

Boulevard, SeaTac WA 98188 (the SeaTac Center), authorizing the City Manager to execute documents necessary to 

effectuate the acquisition, and amending the City’s 2009 Annual was adopted December 29, 2009 and becomes 

effective December 29, 2009. 

 


